
  

Prayer for today 
 

 

Holy Spirit, sent by the Father, 
ignite in us your holy fire; 

strengthen your children with the gift of faith, 
revive your Church with the breath of love, 

and renew the face of the earth, 

through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

 

Welcome to our service today. 
Tea and coffee will be served after the service in the 

Church Hall followed by Neil’s Celebration Lunch.  
Everyone is welcome to join us. 

 
 

 

 

 

Services next Sunday 
 

 

8.30am Holy Communion for Trinity Sunday 
Led by Rev Dr David de Pomerai 

 
10.45am  Morning Worship  

Led by Rev Graham Rutter  
 
 

 
 

Sunday 8
th

 June 

Day of Pentecost 

News from 

  

Church review 
 

At May’s PCC we agreed to work towards developing a Mission Action 
Plan (MAP). This is a way of focusing on what God is calling us to do as 
a church. As part of this we set up a Mission Committee to take the 
lead in developing the MAP. We also need to know where we as a 
church are at the moment, particularly what things we’re doing well 
and what things we’re not. To do this, during June we are doing a 
Church Review. Please take the time to fill in the form. The more 
replies we have the better! 

 

Confirmation 
 

We are holding a confirmation service for the Deanery at 6pm on 13th 
July at Gresley Church. 
 

Confirmation is about becoming a full member of the Church of 
England, making or renewing the promises that were made at your 
baptism, and the way to start receiving communion if you do not do so 
already. 

 

If you are interested in being confirmed (or finding out more about 
what confirmation means) then please speak to Graham. We will be 
holding a Deanery preparation course for adults at Gresley starting on 
Thursday 19th June. There will be a separate preparation course for 
young people again at Gresley. Please speak to Graham for more 
details about any of this. 

 

10.45am All–age Worship for 
Pentecost 

 
Led by All-age Worship Team 

 
 

 

Contact details 
 

Rev Graham Rutter   
Tel: 01283 214583   
Email gprutter@gmail.com 
 

Rev Dr David de Pomerai  

Tel: 01283 225846 or email 

ddepomerai@btinternet.com 
 

Please have 
a look at our 
website for 
more 
information. 

 

www.hartshornechurch.org.uk  

mailto:gprutter@gmail.com
mailto:ddepomerai@btinternet.com
http://www.hartshornechurch.org.uk/


 

 

 

This Week 
 

Wednesday 11th June 9.30am – 11.15am  
Little Sparks in Church Hall 

 

Wednesday 11th June 7.30pm – 9.00pm  
Bell ringing Practice  

 

Thursday 12th June 7.30pm 
Archdeacon’s Visitation  

for Admittance of Churchwardens 
 

Friday 13th June 9.30am – 11.15am  
Little Sparks in Church Hall 

 

Saturday 14th June 7.30pm 
Summer Social in the Church Hall 

See Graham Damarell-Hinds for more details 

June Diary 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Archdeacon’s Visitation for Admittance of Churchwardens 
7.30pm Thursday 12th June 

to be held at St Peter’s, Hartshorne 
Churchwardens are elected lay people who assist the incumbent in the day 

to day running of a church. The Archdeacon of Derby, Dr Christopher 
Cunliffe, will welcome those newly elected to the office of churchwarden, 
from Repton and Melbourne deaneries, and outline some of the current 
issues involved in their work. 

 

Holy Communion for Trinity Sunday 
8.30am Sunday 15th June 

Led by Rev Dr David de Pomerai 
 

Morning Worship 
10.45am Sunday 15th June 
Led by Rev Graham Rutter 

GOODNESS 
 

Holy Communion 
10.45am Sunday 22nd June 
Led by Rev Graham Rutter 

FAITHFULNESS 
 

Morning Worship 
10.45am Sunday 29th June 

Led by Rev Dr David de Pomerai 
GENTLENESS 

 

 

Help needed! 

 

 

Newsletter 
 

If you have any notices to include in the newsletter and/or website 
www.hartshornechurch.org.uk  please speak to Jane Horan 
07966194954 or 211333 or email jane.horan52@gmail.com by 
Thursday evening each week. 

 

We are looking for 
volunteers to help at 
the Archdeacon’s 
Visitation this week on 
Thursday 12th June. We 
need two people to 
man the desks where 
wardens sign in and two 
or more people to serve 
tea & coffee at the end 
of the service.   If you 
would be willing to 
help with this, please 
let me know. 
 
Many thanks, Jane 
 

This CartoonChurch.com cartoon by Dave Walker originally appeared in the Church Times. 
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